
Statements and additional information received for 

Planning on the 12th July 2022 

 

Agenda item 9  : 21/00574FUL – Hillside Anenue 

 

From: Chris Snart   
Sent: 10 July 2022 12:12 
Subject: Application- 21/00574FUL 
 
Application: 21/00574FUL 
Address: 126, Hillside Avenue, Southampton SO18 1JY 
Meeting: 12/07/22 at 16:00 
 
The above application is being discussed and considered at the meeting on 12th July 2022 
and and we are unable to attend but further to our objections sent to SCC Planning on 
25/05/2022 we would like to reiterate the following: 
This was originally a small close with two bungalows and a row of garages. Planning was 
then approved to change this to include two more small bungalows within the close, retaining 
it as a bungalow close and not impacting on neighbouring properties. A further two semi-
detached houses were built fronting Hillside Avenue. More recently one of the original 
bungalows (No.124)was granted permission to change from a bungalow to a two storey 
house. This current application is to turn the other original bungalow (No.126) into a two 
storey house, but these plans are for a much larger building than No. 124. If the close is to 
retain any sort of symmetry the plans need to be amended and should, as No.124, follow the 
footprint of the original bungalow. This would still provide the applicant with a very large 
detached home within this small close with very limited vehicular access. 
From : owners of neighbouring property 
Sheila and Chris Snart 
122 Dimond Road 
Southampton 
SO18 1JX 
 

 
 
 

 


